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[HR Letter -May-2023]


 May 18th, 2023


Battle Axe Filling Station (10041085), 
Lahore East, Lahore, Punjab.

To whom it may concern


It is hereby to inform you that the Safety Warden Mr. Muhammad Asad bearing CNIC no 1210146925303 has been removed from the Battle Axe Filling Station, Lahore with effect from May 3rd, 2023.
 The new safety warden hired in place of Mr. Muhammad Asad is Safety Warden Mr. Israr Ahmad Qureshi bearing CNIC no 3520289584383, who has joined the site with effect from May 12th, 2023.
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_____________________
HR Department
CHIP Training & Consulting

                                        

